
We are so pleased we just received funding for a second New Registrant

Position! Come join our Team!

Hawthorne Midwives is a busy practice that serves the Milton and North West

Mississauga community. Our practice focuses on helping to improve access and the

provision of care to high social risk clients.

Our clinic is located in downtown Milton with hospital privileges at Milton District

Hospital. We practice full scope midwifery and have excellent relationships with the

health care team at the hospital and in the community.

We are currently looking for a New Registrant to join our team for the 2024/2025

funding year.

Hawthorne Midwives serves a diverse community and our goal is to reflect that

diversity. A second language would be an asset, especially Spanish, Urdu or Hindi. At

Hawthorne Midwives we believe that client care and midwife work balance is enhanced

with a collaborative team approach. We are a newer clinic so there is room for

innovation and creativity.

We invite resumes and letters of introduction to be submitted by email to

info@hawthornemidwives.com. Please indicate “New Registrant Position” in the

subject line. Only successful candidates will be contacted for an interview.

Please visit our website for information about our clinic. www.hawthornemidwives.com
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